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We are working on moving teachers around and adding new teachers. We are also working on putting 
all the classrooms back together.  

I’ve been completing updates and scans on teacher computers to get them ready for next year. I replace 
them as needed.  
 
New firmware has been installed on Cisco switches and making them managed to help detect storms 
and loops. 

Updates on the new server are being installed. 

Battery backups are being added in areas of the District that are needed. 

We are updating firmware on our new video surveillance camera software and have added a few new 
licenses and cameras. 

I have been cleaning up our phone list and server login list to add and remove employees that are no 
longer employed or are new employees in the District.  

A lot of projects are being completed this summer. 

 

I welcome any questions or comments from you.  I can be reached at school at x2142, on the cell at 618-
301-0487, or by email at laldridge@dupo196.org  


